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20th January 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

End of Key Stage Stage 1 (Y2) information meeting Thursday 9th February 2023 

 

We will be holding an information meeting on Thursday 9th February 2023 at 14.30-
15.00 in order to share information with you about the end of Key Stage 1 
expectations and how you can support your child. There will be the opportunity to 
look at SATS style questions and ask any questions that you might have. 

 

SATS BOOKS 

We will be providing each child with 3 SATS revision books; Reading, SPaG and 
Maths. During this meeting we will be able to discuss the best ways you can support 
your child with these books at home. We will be inviting you to make a voluntary 
contribution for these books, however, the details of this will be shared at the 
meeting. 

 

Evening Presentation 

We appreciate that running a meeting during the school day can be challenging for 
those who are unable to leave work. Please could you follow the link below to let us 
know if you would like us to run an evening meeting as this will help us to gauge 
interest. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MDFVSNM 

 

We look forward to meeting with you and working together to support your child. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Hunt and Miss Stonehouse 

Year 2 Teachers 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MDFVSNM

